
Brooklyn Blvd (County Road 152) Reconstruction Phase 2 ONLINE OPEN HOUSE

The City of Brooklyn Center, in partnership with 
Hennepin County, is reconstructing Brooklyn Blvd 
(County Road 152) between Bass Lake Road and 
I-94/694 in 2021. The project is designed to enhance 
traffic operations, improve roadway safety with reduced 
access points and provide enhanced pedestrian and 
bicycle facilities. Project components include:

 » 	Roadway reconstruction with center medians on 
Brooklyn Blvd from 59th Avenue to 65th Avenue

 » 	Sidewalk and trail separated from the roadway with a 
boulevard

 » 	Pedestrian crossing improvements and accessible 
ramps

 » 	Traffic signal improvements at 63rd Avenue and 65th 
Avenue

 » 	Streetscaping and landscaping improvement

Walmart

Sears UV100

Upper Twin Lake

HERE, Esri

Bass Lake Rd

63rd Ave

61st Ave

60th Ave

METRO TRANSIT 
PARK AND RIDE

FIRE  
STATION

N

Ad

miral Ln

65
th Ave

Brooklyn Blvd

PHASE 2: 2021  
PROJECT AREA

PHASE 1: 
CONSTRUCTION 

 TO BE COMPLETED 
2020



Brooklyn Center City Hall
6301 Shingle Creek Parkway
Brooklyn Center, MN 55430

Online open house starts April 14 
and lasts until April 28. 
Join us at the online open house and learn 
more about the reconstruction of Brooklyn 
Blvd (County Road 152) between Bass Lake 
Road and I-94/694, provide your comments 
and learn how to stay involved!

www.cityofbrooklyncenter.org/BBP2

Contacts:

Mike Albers, City of Brooklyn Center 
763-569-3326

Nathan Ellingson, Hennepin County 
612-596-0375

The Open House is Moving Online!
Brooklyn Blvd (County Road 152)  
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